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ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

Public Meeting Notice

The Floresville Economic Development Corporation (FEDC) will hold a Public Meeting on
December 13, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., at the Floresville City Hall Council Chambers, located at
1120 D Street, Floresville, TX 78114, to seek public comments regarding the FEDC's grant
application to the U.S. Department of Commerce — Economic Development Administration for
the renovation and construction project of the former Floresville Electric Light and Power
Systems Headquarters, located at 1400 4™ Street, in Floresville, Texas.

For more information, please contact 830-393-1238.



